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From: Planning Policy
Subject: FW: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

 
 
--------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Jane Northover  
To: planningpolicy@rastdevon.gov.uk 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Wed, 11 Jan 2023 23:14:30 +0000 
Subject: Higher Hulham Road 
To whom it may concern , I write to express my heartfelt disbelieve  at suggested plans for new housing ,we 
have lived at EX85DH for 21 years and have enjoyed living in this rural area,  sadly over the years the 
Higher Hulham Road has become a serious rat run into the back of Exmouth. We moved here to experience 
nature , trees and a rural life with birds , deer and wild life there are many trees with TPO order, !! The 
Higher Hulham Road is quite a narrow road the thought of any more cars is just unthinkable , our access 
onto the Higher Hulham Road is tricky to say the least having many more cars using the Hulham Road 
would be carnage . This area does not have the infrastructure  to cope with more housing , the field across 
the road at Marley Hayes floods and the Higher Hulham Road is consistently flooded currently and most 
winters,  please consider my concerns and understand our shock and discomfort with this proposal Kind 
Regards Jane Northover     


